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Welcome Trustee Lisa Bickel 

 

Chairman Mark Stephens welcomed new Trustee       

Lisa Bickel, stating on behalf of the Board that they   

look forward to working with her.   

 

Employee group and student leaders also welcomed  

Mrs. Bickel to her new position on the Board of Trustees. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Action Exhibits & Purchasing Schedules Approved   All of the exhibits 

presented to the Board were approved, including the annual audit and the FY 21 

Final Budget. See the Board of Trustees website for information on all of the items 

that went to the Board of Trustees in September. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairman’s Report 

 

Chairman Stephens echoed his words from last month, 

praising the way everyone at the college rallied together in 

facing a potentially difficult situation.  He expressed his 

pride in the cooperation and collegiality that was displayed 

in serving our students and boosting enrollment.   
 

 

 

 

https://www.triton.edu/about/administration/board-of-trustees/

